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I have a business on the Sunshine Coast and I'm wanting to say that enough is enough. 

We DO NOT want the Extension of the Emergency Bill (until 31st Ooctober2022) 
The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers. 
The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data.

As you are our public servants representing We the People, I am requesting you
acknowledge my request.

Kind regards
                Carol Fish
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